

To The Shire of Kojonup

**Dear Councilors** 

I wish to express my concern regarding the proposed erection of wind turbines in our shire, without sufficient research into the effects to our residents.

These proposed turbines will encroach on what is the best farming land in WA, and it would be better utilized in our efforts to help feed the starving world which is going to become even more difficult in the future.

There needs to be a lot more investigation into where these turbines are located before permission is granted for their erection.

Trusting you will give this matter your serious consideration

Iam

Yours sincerely

avnold Dilney

**Arnold Bilney** 

17 Gregory St Kojonup

ICR 2883

SHIRE OF KOJONUP

FILE: DB. BDA . 8

CEO MCS MRCS WM COPO PB

HR SFO NRSM SHM PLAN

